
From: Hostetter, Sandy <shostetter@cnlbank.com> 

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 2:04 PM 

Subject: One point of clarification.... 

To: Nancy Muller <nancy.muller@floridahousing.org> 

Cc: Clara Trejos (ctrejos@columbiares.com) <ctrejos@columbiares.com> 

 

 
 

Nancy: We were just looking at the definition of Local Support, I think that’s the topic, and wanted to be 
sure that contributions from local foundations, such as Dr. Phillips Charities would count towards the tie 
breaker, in the event that it comes to that.  When we put in our comments on the RFA, for our original 
funding on Phase One, that was one of our comments.  When Clara and I went back and looked at the 
final RFA on that round, it was worded exactly the same way that this one is, so we are assuming that a 
contribution or a “soft” loan from a foundation, would count.  It certainly shows support from the local 
community and it improves leverage on the State’s resources, which I believe is part of the motivation for 
this category.  But if that is not the case and the wording needs to be changed, then we would like to add 
this change to our original letter.   
  
Have a great weekend!   
  
  

 
Sandy Hostetter 
President 
CNLBank 
450 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 400 
Orlando, Florida  32801 
tel 407.581.1611 
fax 407.992.4273 
www.cnlbank.com 
  

 

 

Disclaimer  

 

This communication is the property of CNLBancshares, Inc. and may contain confidential or 

privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be 

unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender 

via e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.  
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